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August 14, 2006 
 
 
To:                     Directors of Health 
                           Chief Sanitarians 
                            
 
From:                Cliff McClellan, RS 

   Sanitary Engineer 3, Private Well Program 
                           
      Ray Jarema, P.E. 
     Section Supervisor, Private Well Program 
 
Subject:             Upgrading Your Well by Extending the Casing 
 
 
It has come to our attention that individuals on private wells experience water quality 
problems as a result of their buried well casings. Please see the attached paper “Upgrading 
Your Well” that addresses this issue. Also note the information is available through the 
Internet to aid private well owners. 
 
Any additional questions should be directed to the Private Well Program. Ray Jarema or 
Cliff McClellan can be reached at (860) 509-7296 
 
 
Attachment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Suzanne Blancaflor, Chief, Environmental Health Section, RSB, DPH 
       Pamela Kilbey-Fox, Chief, Local Health Administration Branch, DPH 
       William Gerrish, Director, Office of Communication, DPH 
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